
 

 

 

LABOUR DAY BBQ 
Volunteers Required 

 
The SDLC is pleased to be hosting our traditional Labour Day BBQ which will take place on: 

Monday, September 2, 2024 
11:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 

Victoria Park (near Riversdale Pool) 
 

 
Labour Day is about recognizing the contributions of workers and unions to the well-being of our 
communities and country.  The Labour Council organizes the BBQ to celebrate community spirit 
and to renew our commitment to improving and strengthening the way of life for all people.  In 
2022, hundreds of individuals and families enjoyed the free hamburgers, hotdogs, bananas, and 
juice boxes.  They also enjoyed the entertainment, swag, and other treats provided by unions, 
locals, and other organizations.  It is an event that the community looks forward to.   
 
Volunteers are vital to the success of this event.  Individuals are needed to assist with: 
 

• Set up (please arrive at the park at 10:00 a.m.) 

• Cooking hamburgers and hotdogs 

• Serving food and drinks 

• Clean up 
 
In the past, volunteers have helped for various lengths of time – from 30 minutes to the entire 
duration – whatever amount of time you are able to give.  If you can help out, please register 
that day at the Volunteer Registration table which will be located behind the BBQ area.  The 
Labour/United Way roll-up banner will be placed beside the table.  Once you register, you will 
be put to work!   

 
 If you have any questions, please contact: 
 
 Andrea Howe 
 Director, Labour Partnerships  
 United Way of Saskatoon and Area 
 306-380-6114 
 ahowe@unitedwaysaskatoon.ca 
 

Thank you for your consideration! 


